
 
 

 

Starting Monday 28th February 

All pupils will be expected to attend homework club between 15:15 and 16:00 in the Training Room 

on Mondays, Tuesdays and Thursdays.  This will be a relaxed environment where pupils will be 

allowed drink cold drinks and have snacks. If pupils get stuck they can ask for help from each other 

and their support staff.  They should not ask teachers for help during homework club.  

Pupils will need to consider when they are going to complete their homework.  They usually have 

one week to complete their homework.  Therefore, they have plenty of time to make an attempt 

and if they get stuck ask their teacher for support.  They should not leave it until the night before 

and then say they were stuck.  

Pupils will be able to continue to work in the Training Room until 16:30 if they choose to do so. 

Pupils will still be expected to complete homework on Wednesday, Friday, Saturday and Sundays 

following the existing Homework timetable.  There may also be additional homework set that will 

need to be completed at home.  For example, revision. 

Exceptions 

Therapy – Therapy takes priority over Homework club.  However, when clashes occur pupils will be 

expected to attend homework club straight after therapy until 16:30.  Any homework that is not 

completed in this time must be completed at home.  

Appointments E.g. Medical – Every effort should be made to book / arrange appointments outside 

of school or homework time.  However, if this is not possible, these will take priority over homework 

club. 

Consequences 

Any homework that is not completed on time or completed to a poor standard will need to be 

completed during break and lunchtimes. 

 


